
Peterhead Net Zero 2030 Developments
Public Consultation Event

What is happening?

Scottish & Southern Electricity Networks Transmission 
(SSEN Transmission) are pleased to be hosting a public 
consultation event for our Peterhead Net Zero 2030 
developments. We are keen to receive feedback on 
our proposals which include new 400kV and 132kV 
substations, two new HVDC converter stations and 
a HVDC switching station. Our consultation event 
is focused on sharing information about the project, 
our vision and our journey to Net Zero.

We would encourage all members of the local 
community, and all interested parties to attend
the event.

The public consultation event will 
be held at the following location:

These are open door drop-in 
sessions, open to all members of 
the public and interested parties.

Wednesday 25th January, 
2pm–7pm

Peterhead Football Club
Balmoor Stadium, Balmoor 

Terrace, Peterhead AB42 1EQ

SSEN Transmission invites you to come and share your views with us.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the project’s Community Liaison Manager:

Dav Lynch
Community Liaison Manager 
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH To find out more about 

the project please visit the 
dedicated project website 
by scanning the QR code, 
or use the following URL:

bit.ly/3PLgbjh

dav.lynch@sse.com

+44 (0) 7918 404 443 @SSETransmission

SSEN Community

ssen-transmission.co.uk


